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Gliwice, 8 July 2021

Notice to skippers No. 24/2021

Based on Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017, - Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, item 310, 
284, 695, 782, 875) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000, on inland navigation (Dz. Of Laws of 
2019, item 1568,1901, 2170, of 2020 item Regional Water Management Board in Gliwice informs that due 
to the replacement of counterweight carrying lines of Stoney's valve, from 8 July 2021 
at 2:00 a.m. until 31 August 2021 the southern chamber of Kłodnica sluice (km 3+630 of the Gliwice Canal) 
will be closed.

For more information on navigational conditions, please contact the Catchment Area Management in Gliwice 
from Monday to Friday, from 08:00 a.m. to 04:00 p.m. (phone number: 32 231 64 31) 
or please read the announcements published on the website: gliwice.wody.gov.pl.

At the same time, we would like to inform that notice to skippers no. 7 dated 29 April 2021 becomes partially 
invalid.
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